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MLJ/TCC 

17 May 2023 

Dear Parents/Carer 

Huddersfield and Manchester University Wednesday 12 July 

I would like to invite your child to come to visit a local university and a prestigious 

Russell Group university. Both offer a wide range of courses from the sciences, arts 

and humanities to name but a few. We want to provide your child with the 

knowledge to help them make the best decision about their future, visiting 

universities will help clarify whether this is the right route for them to take. 

We have selected Huddersfield University because nearly 30% of our students apply 

each year. 

We have selected Manchester due to it being a Russell Group university. Over 43% 

of students are accepted by Russell Group universities each year. 

Although these may not be the exact destinations your child wishes to attend it will 

help inform their decision about the type of institution they wish to attend, if at all. 

Please find below the itinerary for the day 

Students who are arriving by coach 

 7.45 arrive at school to register (in North Street) 

 8.00 Leave North Street 

Students who meet at Huddersfield University 

 8.45 Meet at Huddersfield University, Brontë Lecture Theatres (see location 3 

on the map attached). There will be student ambassadors wearing orange t-

shirts at the university reception to students find their way to the theatre, 

should it be necessary. 

 

mailto:office@heckgrammar.co.uk
http://www.heckgrammar.co.uk/


 9.00 Introduction and quiz 

 10.30 Campus tour 

 11. 30 – 12.00 Lunch (students to provide own, there are no facilities available 

to purchase items) 

 12.15 Leave school by coach (Storthes Hall Bus Stop) 

 13.15 Welcome talk and introduction to the Manchester University 

 2.15 Campus tour 

 3.15pm Departure from Manchester 

 4.15 pm Arrive back at school (North Street) 

May I take this opportunity to remind parents that students are expected to display 

the very highest standards of behaviour and courtesy. 

Under the School Governors’ Charging and Remissions Policy, we request a 

contribution of £24 towards the cost of this activity. We must mention that without 

sufficient funding the trip will be unable to take place. This which will be payable via 

ParentPay by 5 June 2023. When you make payment via ParentPay you will be 

prompted to provide parental consent for your child to attend this trip and you will 

also be asked to input your contact /medical details directly into a confidential 

section of ParentPay.  

Charging & Remissions Policy 

Several students have requested they are picked up from school instead of meeting in 

Huddersfield. There are limited places on the coach. Therefore, these will be allocated 

on a first come first served basis. 

In the event of an emergency, staff can be contacted via the school mobile number 

07714 387810. If you have any further questions please contact me at school 

mjervis@heckgrammar.co.uk 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs M Jervis – Progression Leader 
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